
Summary of SCOS Meeting of August, 1968, as reported in Orchid 

Digest 
 

Orchid Digest, October, 1968  (report of the August, 1968 Luau and meeting) 

 

SOUTH COAST ORCHID SOCIETY held its annual LUAU party in Bixby Park Club House 

preceding its regular August meeting.  This is a pot-luck party where a wide variet of exotic 

foods crowds the tables Hawaiian style, followed after dinner with a fine picture program, this 

time a travel film of New Zealand’s wonderful scenery and fine cities.  Members donated 

divisions of good plants or wel-bred seedlings for the opportunity table.  All orchid growers 

welcome. 

 


